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- The plan does not propose any improvements to bus or tube capacity to accommodate the 
additional 10,000 residents. 
 
- The Plan would permit an Inner City style development but with fewer parking spaces and no 
plans to improve public transport, it would leave us with much worse connectivity. 
 
- Edgware is a town of 2 boroughs: Barnet and Harrow. The proposed plan only covers the Barnet 
side of Edgware and leaves out a third of the town on the Harrow side. The Plan for Edgware 
which would have an impact on all residents should be made collaboratively between both 
Boroughs. 
 
In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for any REPRESENTATION 
made by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community Association.  Please consider 
their submissions as reflecting my own concerns. 
  
  
Faithfully yours, 
 
Nadia Salman 
  
 




